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ECONOMIC PROSPERITY       9 JULY 2024 
SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 
 
REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES 
 
PROMOTING BIODIVERSITY AND EFFECTIVE SUSTAINABLE WEED 
MANAGEMENT 
 
1. Purpose of the Report 
 
1.1 To receive a report on the council’s future approach to promoting biodiversity 

and effective sustainable weed management. 
 
2. Background 
 
2.1 At the Committees workshop session held on 11 June 2024, it was agreed to 

receive a report on biodiversity and effective sustainable weed management. 
 
2.2 On 20 June 2024, Cabinet considered proposals for the council’s future 

approach to promoting biodiversity and effective sustainable weed 
management. A copy of the report is attached for information. 

 
2.3 David Groark (Head of Service) will be in attendance provide a presentation 

and discuss the issues involved. 

 
3. Recommendations 
 
3.1 The Scrutiny Committee is asked to consider and comment on the contents of 

the report. 
 
 


